
On Monday it’s 

ORCHESTRA ! 
 
The European School of Luxembourg 2 Orchestra is open to all pupils 
who play an orchestral instrument (strings, woodwind, brass, or 
percussion) from P5 to S7.  
 
Pupils have the opportunity to 
participate in stimulating workshops, 
meet other student-musicians and 
develop their musicianship. More 
advanced pupils have the possibility of 
assuming the role of Section Leader. 
 
Rehearsals will begin on Monday 18th September 2017 and take 
place every Monday from 16h40-17h30 in room C003. 
 

 
Usually, our activities 
are the following:  
several concerts at 
school, a musical 
retreat in Hosingen 
and a trip. Our last 
event of the year will 
be a performance as 
part of the School 
Fête. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If necessary, it may be possible for the school to supply your child with 
an instrument (no strings instruments for the moment) free of charge, 
depending upon the instrument’s availability. 
 
To register, just come to the first rehearsal on Monday 18th September 
2017 at 16h30 in room C003 with your instrument. 
 
Contact: Mr Meunier 
meunieth@teacher.eursc.eu 
 


